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City Secretary elected trustee to Texas Municipal Clerks Association 
 

ROWLETT, TX – Rowlett City Secretary Susie Quinn recently was elected 

trustee of the Texas Municipal Clerks Association, Inc. (TMCA) for the third 

consecutive year at the organization's annual meeting held in Galveston. 

“I am honored to have been re-elected to this position,” Quinn said. “To 

have your peers recognize you in this manner is the upmost compliment and 

my duties in Rowlett have brought me here.”  

As trustee, Quinn is charged will the responsibility of accomplishing the goals 

and objectives of TMCA, Inc., which is dedicated to serving the demands of 

excellence in Texas' local government.   

TMCA's principal missions are to motivate Texas city clerks and city 

secretaries to become leaders in their fields of governance and to provide an 

educational program for the beginning and career city clerk and city 

secretary. 
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